
Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and I appreciate the opportunity to share 

my thoughts on the SDEIS. This project is important to me because it can provide America with a 

domestically mined source of antimony and restore an abandoned mine site in need of repair. 

After reviewing the SDEIS, the 2021 Modified Mine Plan appears to be the alternative that best 

minimizes adverse environmental impacts as required in the Forest Service's regulations. The company 

has very comprehensive mitigation measures to protect the natural habitat, wildlife and fish. As a 

private citizen, I appreciate that in addition to the lengthy NEPA review provided by the U.S. Forest 

Service the Stibnite Gold Project will also be required to comply with all applicable federal and state 

laws and regulations, including those governing financial assurance. This knowledge makes me feel 

comfortable supporting the 2021 Modified Mine Plan and encouraging you to move it forward. Perpetua 

Resources has proven they are listening to community feedback. The company has gone back to reduce 

the footprint, improve water quality, so there is no need for long-term treatment, and ensure water 

temperatures stay at or below current conditions. 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. After analyzing the project for the past 

six years, I urge you to now move forward and permit the mine using the 2021 Modified Mine Plan so 

Perpetua Resources can put Americans back to work. 

Vernon Flowers 


